
Undergraduate Forestry Professional Development & Leadership Skills Retreat

2015 UNDERGRADUATE FORESTRY 
RETREAT:

FRIDAY p.m. 
OCTOBER 9, 2015
TO SUNDAY p.m.
OCTOBER 11, 2015

DNR Ralph A. MacMullen Conference Center in Roscommon, MI

What communication, collaboration and leadership skills are important in forestry 
or other natural resources professions? Join us for the second annual Forestry 
Undergraduate retreat in which we will identify and develop skills and strategies you 
can use throughout your career.

The purpose of this retreat is to explore topics related to leadership skills in a wide variety of forestry professions. The retreat will 
include large and small-group sessions focused on instruction and dialog about leadership and professional development topics. 
There will be opportunities for recreation (canoeing, swimming and hiking) near the retreat center. 

Who:
OPEN to all undergraduate Forestry Majors & Minors
REQUIRED for all Forests Forever Scholars

WHERE:
The retreat will be held at the DNR Ralph A. MacMul-
len Conference Center in Roscommon, MI, on the 
shores of scenic Higgins Lake. 

COST:
All expenses (transportation, lodging, meals) will be 
covered by the Department of Forestry.

MORE INFORMATION:
Lesley Schumacher-Lott, schuma75@anr.msu.edu
Dr. Jessica Miesel, mieselje@msu.edu

Watch for more information at the beginning of Fall 
Semester

 
MARK YOUR
CALENDARS


